
Building the Future



July 23, 2018

Local planning 
commission met 
for the first time



July 24, 2018

Board of Education 
initial work session 
about facilities plan



Commission approved 
amended proposal

August 27, 2018



October 16, 2018

Board members     
approved changes     

to the plan



December 18, 2018

Presented plan             
to facilities 
committee



15 different public 
meetings to gain 
community feedback

January and February 
of 2019



January 22, 2019

Facilities session 
during board retreat             
to collect feedback



February 26, 2019

Gathered input and 
questions from board 
members about plan



What’s Next?






